
 

 
 

 

 

 

                     
 

PRINCE GEORGE’S COUNTY  
AUTHORIZED TAXI 
The Department o f  Pub l i c  Works  and  Transpor ta t ion  takes steps to ensure that County taxis are safe for 
passengers, pedestrians and drivers. All Prince George’s County taxicabs have specific identifications.  
Here are some tips that passengers should know before they ride.  
 
Only hire a taxicab that is properly identified with: 

 
 

 

 

A PG number (ex. PG 000) on both the driver and 

passenger side panels and on the trunk of the vehicle.  
 

 

A blue or yellow sticker (medallion) on both the driver 

side front panel and rear of all legal taxis. 
  

 

A domed light on the top of the taxi. 
 

 

A working meter.

 

A certificate (plastic card displaying owner and vehicle 

information) placed on the back of the seat head rest 

or in the front of the vehicle. 
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Customer Service  
Center 

(301) 324-2719 
 



 


